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 TEACHER               APPRECIATION          WEEK!!! 

Graduation 
Fee Due! 

Happy Mother’s 
Day!! 

Ms. Rosie’s 
Birthday!  

Last Day of 
VPK!!! 

Ms. Patti’s 
Birthday!  

Wellington 
Closed!  
Happy  

Memorial Day!  
Ms. Melissa V’s  

Birthday!  

Mother’s 
Day Tea– 

VPK 

  SPIRIT WEEK!!!! SPIRIT WEEK!!! 

May 2017 

Mother’s 
Day Tea– 
D2A & 

D2B 

Mother’s 
Day Tea– 

D1 

Mother’s 
Day Tea–  
D3A & 

D3B 

VPK  
Graduation 

Ms. Rose’s  
Birthday! 



Developmental 3A - 

Holy Cow! It is May already!! The last few months have 
just flown by. During the month of May, we are going to 
“travel” through learning! We are SO excited for all the 
activities and crafts that we have planned. Don’t forget 
to check your child’s cubby to make sure they have ex-

tra clothes in his or her cubby. It is starting to get hot 
outside, so please make sure that your child is wearing 
weather appropriate clothing. Fridays are show and tell 

days.  Please only allow your children to bring toys 
from home on this day. We appreciate all that you do. 

Thank you for sharing your kiddos with us!  

Developmental 1 - 
April was such a fun and exciting month! We 
had so much fun learning all about the differ-
ent kinds of animals. Please make sure that if 
your child brings any personal belongings to 
school such as cups, loveys, pacifiers, etc, 
that they have your child’s name on them. 
This helps us identify things easier! During 
the month of May, we have so many fun ac-
tivities planned. Please keep an eye out for 
any information that might be on our parent 

board. If you have yet brought in a 200 count 
of wipes, please do so as soon as possible!  

 

Developmental 2A-         
Wow! It’s May already? We are already almost half way 

through the year! Last month we had SO much fun learning 
about animals and where they live. It is starting to get hot on 
the playground. Please make sure that your child is wearing 

weather appropriate clothing. Please also make sure that your 
child has weather appropriate clothing in his or her cubby. We 
cannot wait to “travel” with your child during the month of May! 

Last, but not least, we want to wish our Mothers a VERY Happy 
Mother’s Day! Thank you for sharing your beautiful children 

with us!                                                      
 

Developmental 2B - 
It is only Spring, but boy does it feel like summer! It is 
getting hot out there. Please make sure that your child 
has two pairs of WEATHER APPROPRIATE clothing in 
their cubby.  Don’t forget extra underwear and shoes! 
Any item that comes to school with your child must be 

labeled; clothes, cups, blankets, sheets etc. If your child 
needs to have sunscreen or bug spray applied while 

they are at school, please make sure that you fill out a 
medication form and return it to us in the classroom. 

Mother’s Day is almost here already! We want to thank 
all our moms for all that you do. Wednesday May 10th, 

we will have a special Mother’s Day cookies and tea 
Celebration.  We would love all our mommies to attend.  

Developmental 3B—  

My, oh my, it’s already MAY?! WOW!!! We had a great time last month learning all about ani-
mals and their habitats. During the month of May we will be focusing on traveling and differ-
ent places from around the world! If your or your child has ever been to another country, we 
would love to see your pictures!! We want to send a huge shout-out and lots of love to our 
awesome Moms this month. We hope that you have a lovely and amazing Mother’s Day!  



May 1st through May 5th is Teacher Appreciation Week.  
The teachers and staff members at Wellington Academy love being a 

part of your and your children’s lives. During this week, please show your 
love to our amazing teachers! 

VPK B— 
The end of the school year is near! We will be very busy the next few weeks as we get ready for graduation and end of the year 
activities. We will be celebrating our wonderful moms, on Friday May 12th at 4pm. Also, graduation fee is due on the same day! 
Please check your house for any school library books you may have missed, our last library day will be Friday, May 5th. Gradu-
ation will be here before you know it!! Your child will get their cap and gown the day before graduation, please write your child’s 
name in their cap as they do get to keep them! Children will need to be at Island Coast NO LATER than 8:40am, as graduation 
starts at 9. We know graduation is the week before the last day of school, but there is still school the week after graduation, in-
cluding our end of the year party on May 26th. Don’t forget that Wellington is CLOSED on Monday, May 29th in observance of 

Memorial Day. We wish all our moms, grandma’s, and aunts a Happy Mother’s Day! 

VPK A— 
This month is going to be very exciting. April went by like a gust of wind and now that its May, we will be especially focus-
ing on the fundamentals to be sure that your child is prepared for kindergarten. Some fun activities you could do at home 

to follow through with what we do at school are; counting (particularly counting past 30), recognizing letters, and the 
sounds that letters make. Everyone is doing so well.  The way we learn is mainly by repetition. Our theme this month is 

“Passport to Travel.” We will be “traveling” to places all around the world. We will visit Mexico, Italy, China, Africa & Rus-
sia. On May 5th, we will have a Cinco de Mayo celebration! Friday May 12th is our Mother’s Day tea event @ 4pm. Moth-

ers (grandmother’s/guardians) are invited to come have cookies and tea in the company of some pretty loveable kids. 
Monday, May 29th Wellington Academy is closed in observance of Memorial Day. The second session of Progress Re-
ports will be going out at the end of this month. Please keep checking your child’s folder for those! Also, be sure to save 

the date of our Graduation, Saturday May 20th. The children are very excited to show you how much they’ve learned this 
year! We appreciate all our parents and their involvement to our classroom.  

VPK C/D— 
Can you believe it’s May already?! This is our last full month of VPK. Graduation will be held on May 20th at 

11:30am. Please have your child there NO LATER than 11:10am. We will have graduation rehearsals EVERY 
MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY starting at 9:45 until 10:45. We know this a lot for our afternoon parents, 

but we also know that not every student will be able to attend each rehearsal. We hope to see as many of you 
at these rehearsals as possible. This month we will learn all about traveling and transportation and boy do we 
have a lot of “trips” planned!! Please check the Parent Board for all the information on Mommy & Me Tea as 

well as Spirit week and the end of the year party!! 



Letter from the Director… 
May 2017 

You can tell by the weather outside that summer is well on its way! Last month went by so 
quickly. It’s hard to believe that we are almost half way through the year. The end of our VPK 
program is quickly approaching and our students are gearing up for their Graduation ceremonies. 
This year the ceremonies will be held on Saturday, May 20th at Island Coast High School.  We 

look forward to celebrating our VPK graduates and all their academic accomplishments!   
 

Teacher appreciation week is May 1st through May 5th. This week is a great time to express to 
all teachers just how important they are in the lives of our children. I would personally like to 
thank all of the teachers of Wellington Academy for all that they do to ensure that our stu-

dents are loved, protected, and educated. I am proud of you all! I see the love and dedication 
that you give every day to the students in your care. 

 

Water days are right around the corner! This year water days will begin on June 12th. Within 
the coming weeks, we will post water day schedules for each classroom. Water days are fun for 
all and help so much with keeping the children cool during the hot summer days. Thank you to 
all our parents that continue to generously donate ice pops for the students. The children LOVE 

to have ice pops after outside play.  
 

Our 2017-2018 Fall VPK program is nearly full! Students must be age 4 by September 1st to partici-
pate in the program. Vouchers for eligible students should be turned into the front office as soon 

as possible to ensure a spot.  
 

It has been six months since we started being on a bi-weekly or monthly billing schedule, and so 
far, it is going quite well. Please do not forget that tuition is due before Tuesday at 10am. If no 

tuition is paid there will be a $40 late fee charged to the account. Please make sure your tuition 
is in on time. If you have the habit of forgetting your payment, we are offering a new automatic 
withdraw program, called Tuition Express. Ask the Front Office about it today on how it works 

and how to enroll!! 
 Let’s have an incredible month! 

 

Ms. Tammy 



Happy Birthday to all of our 
friends celebrating this 

month!!! 
 

 

Sadie D. 
Novalee L. 

John “JT” M. 
Cesar M. 
Jaelani P. 
Tiana T. 

Kaylee V.  



When: Saturday, May 20th  
Where: Island Coast High School 

Time: VPK A & VPK B 9:00-10:30am 

VPK C &D 11:30am-1:00pm 

This is an open event in which we  
encourage you to invite all friends and family 

members!! 



Passport to  
Travel 

Developmental One’s & Two’s: 
Letters: Vowel Review 
Numbers: Review 0-10 

Shapes: Rectangle & Oval 
Colors: Black & Green 

Developmental Three’s, Fours & VPK: 
Letters: Vowel Review 

Numbers: Review 10-20 
Shapes: Rectangle & Oval 

Colors: Black & Green 



When: D1– Tuesday, May 9th @ 4pm 
D2– Wednesday, May 10th @ 4pm 
D3-Thursday, May 11th @ 4pm 

VPK A, B & D– Friday, May 12th @ 4pm 
VPK C– Friday, May 12th @ 10:30am 

 

Where: Cafeteria 
 

Please join us for Mommy and Me tea… We would like 
to celebrate some special people…. Our  

mommies!! 



 

Summer is right around the corner, and Wellington  
offers an fantastic and fun Summer Camp for children 

up to age 8.  
 

If you are interested in enrolling your school age child 
for our Summer Camp program, please let us know and 
we can give you more info on this awesome program!  

 
 

Donations needed for our Summer Camp 
Program: 

Age appropriate card Games 
Age Appropriate Board Games 
A TV with an HDMI Hook-up 

Outside toys & Activities  
& much MORE!!! 


